
 
NOTICE OF OPEN FORUM PUBLIC MEETING 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   CONTACT:  DAVID HOPKINS, P.E.  
TUESDAY, AUGUST 17, 2021     CIVIL ENGINEERING DIVISION 
      LITTLE ROCK PUBLIC WORKS 
         (501) 371-4812  
     

  
 

Open Forum:  
 Florida Avenue – Missouri Avenue 

Traffic Diversion 
 
 
 

WHAT: An open forum style public meeting will be held discuss a proposal to construct 
modifications to the intersection of Florida Avenue and Missouri Avenue.  
Proposed improvements include construction of a raised traffic island to re-
direct traffic, warning signs and relocated curb lines. 

 
The meeting will be held onsite (outside) at the intersection of Florida 
Avenue and Missouri Avenue on Monday, August 30, 2021 beginning at 
5:30 p.m. In case of rain, the meeting will be rescheduled for Thursday, 
September 2, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. This project is located in Ward 3. 

   
Representatives from Public Works Department Civil Engineering Division will 
be present to discuss the project and to receive public input. 
 
All in attendance are asked to use Covid-19 safety precautions such as social 
distancing and masks are recommended. 

 
WHO: Residents in the area of Florida Avenue and Missouri Avenue 
 
WHERE: Intersection of Florida Avenue and Missouri Avenue 
 
WHEN:  Monday, August 30, 2021 beginning at 5:30 PM  
 

 
- END- 
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